
 

Year R in the spotlight:  

 

       

Attendance: 

You are continuing to impress us with your attendance! 

Whole School Attendance this week has been: 94.93%  

Don’t forget that the government is putting pressure on schools to ensure that 

children come to school 95% or more of the time. As a school we are 

understanding and want to work with our families in a supportive way. Please 

talk to us if you have any concerns about attendance and we will be more than 

happy to help!  

Our campus winners for this week are: 

Abbey Campus Highfields Campus 

Mango 96.43% Redwood 100% 

 

 

Dunkirk in Detail  

Whole School News:  

Special Census Day – Non-Uniform day and a 

special menu 

 

Don’t Forget: 

 

Online safety is a big worry for parents. 

The NSPCC has lots of top tips for 

parents on how to keep your child safe 

online! 

Visit: Keeping children safe online | NSPCC  

Coming up: 

 

June 6th – Highfields Conkers 

Residential 

June 13th – Abbey Conkers 

Residential 

June 21st – School Photo Day  

June 24th – INSET day – school 

closed to children 

Where does bread come from? Isn’t it 

just the supermarket?!  

Children in Reception class followed 

the journey of a piece of wheat to find 

out the answer! They learnt about the 

process of making flour and then had a 

go at turning that flour into bread!   

Green’s Windmill and Science Museum 

is a fantastic free place to visit if you to 

want to learn about how we make 

flour!  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/?gclsrc=aw.ds&gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMImMyAioLxhQMV74lQBh3XOAz9EAAYAiAAEgJYHvD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds

